
Dear families,

We are near the end of our 2022-2023 PreK year! Our moving up ceremonies
are this Friday, May 17, 2023We wish all of our upcoming kindergarteners a great
2023-2024 at their new school! We are enrolling for our 2023-2024 PreK year at ANS.
If you have or know of a 3- or 4-year-old that would like to participate, please offer them
our contact information.

The summer program for our school age class is printed and available in the front
office. This summer, beginning on June 5, 2023, each of our classes will have a water
play day. On their designated waterplay day, we recommend sending your child in
wearing the clothes that they will get wet in. If they come in wearing a bathing suit with
clothes on top, please remember to pack them underwear for after waterplay. Children
do not have to wear a bathing suit. They can get wet in shorts and a t-shirt. ALL
CHILDREN MUST HAVE A DRY SET OF CLOTHING TO WEAR AFTER WATER PLAY
AND A TOWEL. WITHOUT THESE ITEMS, THEY WILL NOT BE ABLE TO
PARTICIPATE IN WATER PLAY DAY. We do strongly recommend flip flops or water
shoes and sunscreen. Please remember to sign a permission slip in the front office
allowing us to apply the sunscreen you provide.

Water play day schedule:
Monday- Baby room
Tuesday- 2’s room

Wednesday- Addy’s Room / 3’s
Thursday- Angela’s Room / 3s/4s
Friday- School age / Middle room

Each Wednesday through out the summer we will have a dress up day. We will post
these days in the front office.

Thank you for allowing us to care for your child. As always, please feel free to come to
us with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Albuquerque Nursery School


